
April 29, 2017 

Flotilla 10-06 Report to Division 

 

Membership: 

We had two transfer in- one new getting his AP.  Two are IQ, and 4 in process. 

Several have to have additional fingerprint cards- in process. 

REYR Status: 

 Plans are being made for Training Programs such as:  PV's, VE's, Instructors as well as Saturday AMT 

sessions for 2017. INFO on REYS & REWK status has also been sent to each member. INFO on various 

Training Opportunities have been sent to members. Our Flotilla status has not changed on our AMT 

Program on our current(41) membership as of 12March2017 from previous reports.  

 

Events 

Recently completed CFCC BOAT SHOW April 01 & Azalea Festival April 08 & 09.     

Was asked to participate in GE Safety Fair April 20 ,  and also in the Open Season Day at Wilmington 

Marine Center on the 21st..  We also had some participation in the Carolina Cup.  ABS class was 

postponed. 

Have also been asked to participate in Red Cross Safety and Preparedness Fair on May 11th. 

There will be a VE day at Tides Marina May 6th, but because TCT Workshop, may be short handed- may 

request assistance from anyone else available. 

For National Safe Boating Week we plan on manning 2 or 3 ramps in the area, but there is also the Ops 

workshop on the 20th.  Proclamation scheduled with the New Hanover County Commissioners and 

Station WB. Press release will follow to media. 

 

 

 

Submitted by: 

Keith Wilson 

FC Flotilla 10-06 



 


